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Our Ref: MGLA180618-5081 

 
6 July 2018 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 15 June 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

Please provide a breakdown of all portable IT equipment - laptops, tablets, mobile 
phones, digital cameras, accessories etc - lost and damaged over the past 24 months for 
as long as this information is held.  
 
Please also provide the value of these items and any sums recovered via insurance. 

 
 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 
We have only located one item which was reported as lost: One iPhone 7 reported lost 16 
October 2017 Value £749.00 net.  
 
GLA phones, tablets and laptops all have appropriate security measures in place to prevent 
unauthorised access to GLA systems should those devices ever be lost or stolen. 
 
We have checked insurance records and cannot find any details of any claims involving - 
laptops, tablets, mobile phones, digital cameras, accessories etc. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA180618-5081. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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